Urgent letter 11-04 24 May 2004

2003-2004 calendar

LETTRE URGENTE DE LA FIE

Ladies and gentlemen,

Competitions at senior women's and men's épée in Tunis

The Tunisian Fencing Federation has just informed us that for financial reasons, it cannot organise the GP competitions at women's and men's épée that were to be held on June 4 and 5, 2004.

These Grand Prix competitions are thus cancelled for the 2003-2004 season.

The Executive Committee, during its meeting in Stockholm on May 29 and 30, 2004 will review the consequences of this cancellation.

The calendar page on the FIE Web site has been modified accordingly.

